
 

KIRKSVILLE CITY COUNCIL REPORT 

 
Council Meeting Date:  September 19, 2011   Agenda:  5 
 
Report Prepared by:  Randy Behrens, Fire Chief 
 
Recommended Motion:  To approve the sale of Engine 504 to Brindlee Mountain Fire 
Apparatus, LLC for the sum of $60,555. 
 
Background:  Fire Department earlier this year put together specifications and bid out 
for replacement of Engine 504. The bid had an option for trade in of current Engine 504. 
Fire Master who was awarded the contract to build the new Engine 504 offered $45,000 
as the trade in option.  
 
Staff had talked to different fire departments and there seemed to be some interest in 
purchasing Engine 504 from us. With Council approval staff put together a bid for the 
sale of Engine 504 with a minimum bid of $60,000 and delivery date in May of 2012.  
There were a couple of fire departments that came and viewed or called and asked 
about 504. 
 
One bid was received. Brindlee Mountain Fire Apparatus, the company that sold us our 
aerial truck, bid $60,555. This price along with all other requirements will be met through 
this sale.  
 
Fiscal Impact: The sale of the truck was estimated at $60,000 and would give the City 
a larger down payment on the new fire truck, reducing the debt service. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Mari E. Macomber 
City Manager 


